
End-of-Year Examination for Sec 1 - Sec 3 

Posted on 26 Aug 2024. 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The End-of-Year Examination for our Secondary One to Three students will be held from 1 to 11 
October 2024.  The schedule of the examination is posted at our school website. 

On the days of the examination, your child/ward is required to report to school by 7.30 am and will 
be dismissed at the end of the last paper for the day.  Students, who are only taking the second 
paper for the day, should report to the examination venue at least 30 minutes before the start of the 
paper.  Students, who are not sitting for any paper on a particular day, need not report to school. 

Students, who are unwell and hence not able to sit for a paper, will need to consult a doctor to 
obtain a medical certificate to validate their absence.  Students, who are absent without valid 
reasons, will be awarded zero mark for the paper missed. 

We would also like to inform you that students are not required to report to school on 14 and 15 
October as teachers will be involved in administration matters related to the examination. 

We hope your child/ward is making good progress in preparing for the End-of-Year Examination. Do 
encourage him/her to seek help from the respective subject teachers whenever necessary. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

 

Best regards 

Ms Chan Wan Siong 

Principal 

File attachment: End of Year Exam 2024 (Sec 1 - 3).pdf 

  

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ssc5xTSFW1aa76kOP5vqLo2GQJguc_A_/view?usp=sharing

